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Bepartment of Edhucation
CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

Advisory No. ' oy .2022
November 21, 2022
In Compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

WORSHOP ON CORDILLERAN CHANTS: AN-ELDER YOUTH
INTERGENERATIONAL LEARNING EXCHANGE

The Youth Workstream Transformative Pathways Project Partners for
Indigenous Knowledge Philippines will conduct the workshop entitled “Cordillera
Chants: An-Elder Youth Intergenerational Learning Exchange” as part of the
Children’s Month Celebration on November 26, 2022 at Health 100 Ecolodge, # 385
Magsaysay Avenue Baguio City.

Inviting nearby Junior and Senior High School students of Baguio City and
Benguet Province to participate in the said activity on a voluntary basis and with
parental consent. For queries or clarification please contact Maan Umingli -Youth
Workstream Focal through her email address at maanumingli@gmail.com.ph.
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Re: Rescheduling of Chant Workshop o % ;
1 message : TIME: :
Maan Umingli <maanumingli@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 17, 2022 at 1:15 PM

To: CAR CLMD <car.cimd@deped.gov.ph>, car@deped.gov.ph
Dear Ma'am/Sir,
Greetings of peace!

| am emailing again with regards to the requested endorsement for our activity entitled Cordilleran Chants: An Elder-
Youth Intergenerational Learning Exchange which you declined due to the date and day of the event, which is on
weekdays.

I am kindly informing your respectable office that we have rescheduled our event on November 26, 2022
(SATURDAY) at Health100 Ecolodge.

In this regard, may | know if you can, at this time, grant us your endorsement for the said activity. We are also doing
the said activity as part of the Children’s Month Celebration.

Thank you very much and God Bless.

Sincerely,

Maan Umingli

Focal Person - Youth Workstream
Transformative Pathways Project

Partners for Indigenous Knowledge Philippines

On Wed, Oct 19, 2022, 2:22 PM CAR CLMD <car.cimd@deped.gov.ph> wrote:

. Good afternoon Ma'am Maan,

- Kindly see attached file in relation to your request for endorsement of IP Month Activity.
" Thank you po.
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